
Presenting:
 Arundel High School's Class

of 2022-- SWEET Fundraiser!

NEW FRUIT MARKETS

Here is what YOU need to know to order
fresh, tree-ripened apples to support the

Class of 2022 at Arundel High School!

(1) Place your orders at www.newfruitmarkets.com
from now until midnight on October 21st 

(2) Pick up your apples on Sat. October 23rd at
Arundel High School from 1pm to 3pm (1001
Annapolis Road, Gambrills).

(3)  Up to 30% of sales will be donated back to AHS!

Questions? Contact Carolyn at 410-693-8676 or
carolyn@newfruitmarkets.com


